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3 October 2023 
 

 
After last time’s bumper edition, a slimmer version for your perusal. 
 
1. Next Open Meeting 
2. Parking at the Mustard Seed Cafe 
3. Signing in at Open Meetings 
4. New Groups 
5. u3a Diaries 
 
 
1. Our next Open Meeting will be on Monday 30 October.  The talk will be 

about Search and Rescue Dogs, given by Kate Hunter. As usual, it will 

take place at St Matthew’s Church on Tay Street, and coffees etc will be 
available from 10am with the talk commencing at 10.30am.  These 
meetings are open to all, so feel free to bring along any friends and family 
who might be interested. 

 
2. The manager of the Mustard Seed Café, which is close to our Unit 7 meeting 

room, has recently been in touch with the Committee.  They ask that u3a 
members not park in their car park when attending Unit7, as this prevents 
Café customers from parking there. 

 
3. When you attend an Open Meeting, please remember to sign in at the front 

door.  If you enter by the side door, do come around to the front to sign in.  
This is so that we know who’s in the building in case of a fire emergency or 
similar, and it’s also useful to keep track of attendance numbers. 

 
4. We have two new groups – German and French Conversation 2 (an 

overflow group from French Conversation 1).  Details can be found on the 
website: https://u3asites.org.uk/perth 

 
5. U3A diaries will be on sale at the next two Open Meetings, at a price of £4 

each.  Those who paid for their diaries at the last Open Meeting will be able 
to collect them at these forthcoming meetings. 

https://u3asites.org.uk/perth

